
 
Good morning Sarasota Middle School 
Today is Tuesday, December 4, 2018 

 
 
 
A few words of wisdom to start your day-If I were to ask you to name some 
“mighty men,” whom would you name?  Body builders? Soldiers?  Football 
players?  Well, you’d be right.  These men do have mighty strong bodies. 
 
But you don’t have to be physically strong to be mighty.  You don’t have to 
be pumped up and brawny.  And you don’t have to be a man.  There’s an 
old Hebrew saying: 
 

Who is mighty?  One who makes an enemy into a friend.  
 
That’s a tall order…making an enemy into a friend, but when you do, something mighty powerful can 
happen.  Your enemy becomes your friend, and that’s mighty good! 
 
Attention NJHS members: There is a sign-up sheet hanging on Mrs. Fronczak’s door (room 711) for 
any members that would like to volunteer to organize and deliver the Toys for Tots. This will take 
place at the VFW on Tuttle road on the weekends of Dec.8th and Dec.15th. There are 2-hour time 
slots available! Please see Mrs. Fronczak’s door to sign up!  

 
All busses have arrived on time and all students should be in their 1st period class at this time.  
 
 
Students, remember our Panther Pact: be Polite, Prepared, Productive and Safe!  
 
Have a terrific Tuesday! 
 
 


